ROY COOPER Governor ELIZABETH S. BISER Secretary JAMIE RAGAN Director



March 28, 2024

Tori Carle Emerson City of Greensboro 300 W Washington St Greensboro, NC 27401

Dear Tori,

We are pleased to announce that the Division of Environmental Assistance and Customer Service has decided to award your 2024 Community Waste Reduction and Recycling Grant proposal for a total of \$50,000 in state grant funding. We will begin working to establish a grant contract between the Department of Environmental Quality and City of Greensboro, with a target start date of July 1, 2024 and an end-date of June 30, 2025.

Please note that the Department of Environmental Quality cannot reimburse any grant expenditure that is incurred before the grant contract start date. Also, grantees must make every attempt to finish their grant projects within the one-year grant contract period. Contract time extensions are possible but will only be allowed under extraordinary circumstances. Grantees who do not finish their projects by the original contract deadline risk forfeiting grant funds.

Congratulations on your successful grant proposal. If you have any questions about the grant award, please do not hesitate to contact Elise Traywick at 919-707-8135 or elise.traywick@deq.nc.gov.

We look forward to working with you.

Sandy Skohahuku

Sincerely,

Sandy Skolochenko

Community Waste Reduction and Recycling Grant Manager Division of Environmental Assistance and Customer Service

